
 

  

Dear Stephanie  

Spring has arrived! 

Good news - I have just been reading in a media release by the Ministry 
of Health on the 30th August that we may be starting to have a decline in 
cases of influenza, especially in the North Island. Unfortunately there 
have been 609 hospitilizations of people with pandemic influenza H1N1, 
with 99 of those needing intensive care. A total of 12 confirmed deaths 
from swine flu H1N1. 

One of the most important things you can do to avoid catching a virus is 
to wash and dry your hands frequently. 

The last month has bought in a number of enquiries about our hand 
sanitiser as more businesses are realising the necessity of 
hand sanitisers to keep their staff healthy. 

September Product Special 

One of the biggest costs to businesses is wages and if 
you are having to pay your staff for sick days this is not 
very cost effective. 

Hand sanitiser has been proven to reduce staff and 
student absenteeism due to illness. 

D-Germ hand sanitiser is alcohol free - it will not sting your hands or dry 
them out! D-Germ is also fragrance free so do do not get an 
overpowering smell when you apply it to your hands. As a foaming 
product you get more applications than you do from an alcohol gel. 

Wall dispensers and 500ml bottles are refillable using either a 2.5L bottle 
or for heavy users a 10L bottle - very cost effective! 

This months special: D-Germ Hand Sanitiser 1.2L wall dispenser filled 
with product. Usually $26.50 + GST This month $21.00 + GST BUY 
NOW  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  



Interesting fact! 

The average U.S. citizen uses 300kg of paper annually. * sourced from Zero 

Waste New Zealand Trust 

I have just been told about a website for people to give or receive 
unwanted items for free. The idea is to recycle things you don't want. 
Instead of throwing away items you can advertise them for free and if 
someone is interested they can come and pick it up. No money is 
exchanged and we help reduce landfill - a win win for all! Check it out at 
www.freecycle.co.nz.  

 
Follow us on Twitter and Facebook for our daily specials   
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Have a fabulous September!  

  

  
Stephanie Lowe 
Ph: 0508 467 462 

www.insinc.co.nz  

 


